Are you interested in becoming a Master Gardener?

We'll be having informational meetings about the class and the Lubbock Master Gardener program in general on **Thursday, February 2nd** and **Monday, February 6th** from 6:00-7:00 PM at the Famer's Pantry at 4843 50th Street, Lubbock, TX 79414. Attending one of these two meetings is very important if you're interested in being a part of the Master Gardener program. We'll be covering the basics, discussing requirements, giving out applications, and answering any questions you might have. We know your time is important so we'll do our best to have you in and out as quickly as possible, no later than 7 PM. Dress casually and comfortably. We're a laid back and fun group!

...

This year, we'll be trying something new and offering the 2017 intern class in a "flipped classroom" format. Lubbock County has the privilege of piloting a brand new online Texas Master Gardener training course this year! Our interns will go through material at home via an interactive online platform then come to one face-to-face, 2 hour class per week from the beginning of March through the end of April (tentatively) to discuss the material, take part in hands on activities, and hear from local experts in the world of horticulture.

Are you interested in becoming a Master Gardener?

We'll be having informational meetings about the class and the Lubbock Master Gardener program in general on Thursday, February 2nd and Monday, February 6th from 6:00-7:00 PM at the Famer's Pantry at 4843 50th Street, Lubbock, TX 79414. Attending one of these two meetings is very important if you're interested in being a part of the Master Gardener program. We'll be covering the basics, discussing requirements, giving out applications, and answering any questions you might have. We know your time is important so we'll do our best to have you in and out as quickly as possible, no later than 7 PM. Dress casually and comfortably. We're a laid back and fun group!

...

This year, we'll be trying something new and offering the 2017 intern class in a "flipped classroom" format. Lubbock County has the privilege of piloting a brand new online Texas Master Gardener training course this year! Our interns will go through material at home via an interactive online platform then come to one face-to-face, 2 hour class per week from the beginning of March through the end of April (tentatively) to discuss the material, take part in hands on activities, and hear from local experts in the world of horticulture.